
 
 

29th March 2022 

 

National Bus Strategy 
 
 
Notice of intention to ‘make’ an enhanced partnership plan and enhanced 
partnership scheme 
 
Rutland’s Enhanced Partnership Plan and Enhanced Partnership Scheme have now 
been through a 28 day public consultation period, which concluded on 23rd March 
2022.  
 
Feedback received during the consultation is summarised in a consultation report on 
the Rutland County Council website: https://www.rutland.gov.uk/my-
community/transport/transport-strategy/ 
 
The report outlines how public feedback has been taken into consideration, but also 
outlines that no changes have been made to the EP Plan and EP Scheme as a 
result of the public consultation.  
 
Following on from the public consultation, as the EP Plan and EP Scheme are 
unmodified, this notice serves to outline our intention to ‘make’ an enhanced 
partnership plan and enhanced partnership scheme, as required and set out in 
section 138G of the Transport Act 2000. 
 
A copy of the Rutland Enhanced Partnership Plan and Enhanced Partnership 
Scheme can be downloaded from the Rutland County Council website:  
https://www.rutland.gov.uk/my-community/transport/transport-strategy/ 
 
Alternatively, hard copies of the Plan and Scheme document, along with alternative 
formats, can be provided by emailing Transportadmin@rutland.gov.uk  
 
 

 
Penny Sharp | Strategic Director – Places 
 

Rutland County Council 
Catmose, Oakham, Rutland LE15 6HP 
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